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English:  
This week we will focus on writing a set of instructions for our design and technology focus this term. The 
children will be designing and then making their very own pizza. This week the children will write the 
instructions that they will use when making their pizza’s. The children will check they have included; adverbs, 
time conjunctions, imperative verbs and sub-headings.    

Spellings:    
The spellings to learn for Monday 24th June are the following words that add the suffix -ous (Words ending in 
‘y’ become ‘i’ and words ending in ‘our’ become ‘or’): various, furious, glorious, victorious, mysterious, 
humorous, glamorous, vigorous, odorous, and rigorous. On Wednesday 26th June, the children will receive 
their star spelling words. The test for the star spelling words will be during week beginning Monday 8th July.  
 

Maths: 
This week we will focus on prior learning, completing daily flashbacks and completing times tables questions. 
Please remind your child to continue to complete challenges on Times Tables Rock Star. Your child can also 
complete activities on; https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button. After the production we 
will continue with our decimals unit.  
 

Homework: 
At present, the children are expected to be learning their lines and songs for the Year 4 Production/ Hexagon 
Concert. This week we have discussed focusing on their acting skills and actions for the songs. Thank you for 
your support with this, the children are doing so well and they are looking forward to performing to you all 
next week. Information regarding tickets will be emailed out during the week.  
 

 

Other Matters: 

 Hexagon concert – Wednesday 26th June 2024.  

 Year 4 Production – Tuesday 2nd July 2024 at 1:30pm and Wednesday 3rd July at 4:30pm.  

 Please encourage your child to learn their lines for the Year 4 Production. You can listen to the songs 
on YouTube.  

 The children voted to read, ‘The Blunders’ written by David Walliams. This is our class book for this 
half term that we will read at the end of the school day.  

 The children will have their PE lesson on Wednesdays and Fridays, they will need to remember to 
bring their PE kit in on those days.  

 Please encourage your child to read daily at home and sign their reading record, I have informed the 
children that I will be checking their reading records every Friday.  

 Please encourage your child to access TTRS at least three times a week.  

 My email address is h.salem@tssfirst.co.uk should you need to contact me.  
 

This week in Year 4  
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